March 15-16, 2025
SFX Capital Campaign Updates

The information below provides updates on the capital campaign funding and projects.

Campaign Funding
As of March 1, 2025:

Total pledges: $2,046,543.39

Total income to date: $1,555,467.69

Total expenses to date: $1,426,582.61

Balance in campaign: $128,885.08

Multipurpose Building:

) Work is mostly complete on the multipurpose building. Shelves still need to be constructed in the
storage area and we need to get more tables and chairs in there but everything is functional.

o Parishioners who wish to rent the space for an event should contact the parish office.

Church:

° Pews - the first set of pews should be back arriving soon. When pews are received back they will be

installed. The kneelers will need to be installed as well. The hope is to have all pews back and installed by
Easter.

° The confessional has been worked on the last couple of weeks. It's anticipated to be completed by the
end of March.

° Purchases:
o Cabinetry for entrances has been purchased and is being assembled and placed in the entrances.
o Frame and brochure holders are ordered for the vestibule.

° The hymn board is being built by a parishioner.

° An additional seat is being made and upholstered for Deacon Mike.

° A flip up table is being made for the back area vestibule for Scrip and other items to be sold from.
° The hand rails are being completed and powder-coated and then can be installed.

° Final touches are being worked on this sacristy.

° We will be painting the ceiling in the Fr. Helias tomb area also.

Rededication:

AFTER EASTER at the earliest.

We are looking to have an open house and rededication mass. We’re working on a date for the Bishop to
hopefully attend and one that works best for our parish and is after the pews are installed. Once a date is
finalized it will be communicated through announcements and the bulletin.

Further communication: This will be the last time updates on the capital campaign are provided in person at
masses. Any future communications will be placed on the website or in the bulletin if needed.
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